[bookmark: _GoBack]Utah Division of Housing and Community Development will hold a Public Hearing on Monday May 6th, 2019, 9:00 AM located at 1385 S State Street RM 447, in Salt Lake City, to take comments on the 2019 Annual Action Plan which can be reviewed at: https://jobs.utah.gov/housing/reports/documents/hcdannualactionplan.pdf.  
Public comments will also be accepted from April 4th-May 6th 2019. To comment please contact Elias Wise at 801-468-0140 or by email at ewise@utah.gov
In compliance with the Disability Act, individuals wishing to attend this meeting and who require special accommodations should contact Elias at least three (3) working days prior to the meeting.
